
 

Spring is almost here!  Spring is a wonderful example of God’s 

love.  He brings new life to us through His son Jesus. In the spring, 

God revives the earth by putting it into a state of growth.  God has 

a purpose for the seasons of weather just as He has a purpose for 

the seasons in our life.  Ecclesiastes 3:1 says, “To every thing there 

is a season, and a time to every purpose under the heaven.”  We 

trust the seasons to bring change with snow, rain, and sunshine.  

May we focus in to trust God in the seasons of our life. 

Please remember to return your completed 2018-19 enrollment 

survey and the $50 enrollment fee to secure your child’s/children’s 

spot for fall.  Open enrollment to the public will start Monday, 

March 5th.  If you plan to withdraw your child or change your 

child’s schedule for the summer, please contact the main office 

with a one week notice prior to these changes.   

Our Annual Music Program will be Tuesday, March 13th, at 7pm in 

the sanctuary of our sponsoring church, The Depot.  All classes will 

participate, even the infants!  Please have all children dressed and 

ready to go in their classrooms at 6:45pm.  Church clothes are ap-

propriate attire.  The program will be live streamed at 

churchatthedepot.com.  The link will be posted on the TVCDC Fam-

ilies Facebook page.  It will also be available for playback.  DVDs 

will not be available for sale.   

Spring and graduation pictures will be taken with Sarah Dunlap 

Photography on Tuesday, March 13th, Wednesday, March 14th, 

and Thursday, March 15th.  Pictures will be available online for 

previewing and purchasing.  Cap and gown pictures will be taken 

at this time.  Thank you in advance for you support! 

“Children are a gift from the Lord; they are a reward from Him.” 

       Psalm 127:3 (NLT) 
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Dates to remember: 

 March 13th– Annual Mu-

sic Festival @ 7pm 

 March 13-15th– Spring/

Graduation pictures with 

Sarah Dunlap 
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Director-Tonya Neal  

Assistant – Jessie Fleck 

Admissions – Brittany Hill 

Accounts– Tara Simpkins 

Morning Supervisor– Stacey 

Gibson, Brianne Henson, 

Kelly Varney, Karri Cook 

Evening Supervisor-Grace 

Johnson, Kristen Grispino, 

Claire White, Jennifer Pauley 

Main office hours are from 

8am -5pm daily. 

 

Weekend Service Time-

Sundays at 10:30am 

Check out Grouplink-

churchatthedepot.com 



 

Three year old teachers: 

Ms. Claire Ms. Stephanie     

Ms. Cassi Ms. Anna 

Four/Five year old teachers: 

Ms. Brianne Ms. Melinda 

Ms. Kristen Ms. Traci 

Ms. Chelsie Ms. Marisa  

  

 

 

 Hello Parents! Happy March 

to you and your loved ones. 

Daylight Savings time begins 

on March 11th - don’t forget 

to “spring forward” your clocks 

that extra hour! 

We begin March with a week 

celebrating famed children’s 

author/illustrator Eric Carle. 

Other themes this month in-

clude reptiles, Dr. Seuss, 

spring, and Easter. Our charac-

ter traits focus is GENTLENESS 

and KINDNESS.  

Bible themes for the month 

are young Samuel, young Da-

vid, Mary Martha and Lazarus, 

and the Easter story.  

Classrooms are in need of: tissues, 

paper bags, paper plates, and small 

treasure items. We appreciate your 

support!  

Remember to send appropriate 

clothing and shoes as we are able 

to go outside weather permitting!  

Dates to remember:  

March 13– Annual Music Festival 

7pm 

March 13-15– Spring and Gradua-

tion pictures 

 

 

 

Infants, Toddlers and Twos   

 Hello parents! March is finally 

here and spring is right around 

the corner. We are so excited 

for the warmer weather and 

the opportunities to be outside 

more.  

March has St. Patrick’s Day to 

celebrate and Easter is only a 

month away! With so much 

going on we can not wait to get 

it started.    This month our 

weekly themes will be reptiles, 

Dr. Seuss Week, and the last 

two weeks will be focused on 

learning about the Easter story. 

Classrooms #4 and #5 will be 

working on the letters Nn, Pp, 

Qq and Rr. We will also be fo-

cusing on the numbers 13 and 14. St. 

Patrick’s Day and Easter are approach-

ing quickly, so we will working with the 

colors green and yellow.   

Our Bible focus will be on the Easter 

story. Our bible verses will be 

Matthew 21:9, “The People Shouted, 

“Hosanna in the highest!” and Mark 

16:6, “Jesus is risen! He is alive!”. We 

will be transitioning from our charac-

ter trait of GENTLENESS to KINDNESS.  

Remember to bring in a family photo 

for your child’s classroom and remem-

ber to send a new toothbrush if for 

brushing teeth daily.  

Thank you!! 

March 2018 
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Wet wipe donations 

appreciated! 

Infant teachers: 

Ms. Grace, Ms. Wanita, Ms. Demaris,  

Ms. Carli, Ms. Stacey,  Ms. Kelsey,  

Ms. Kayela 

Younger one year old teachers: 

Ms. Michelle H., Ms. Sarah C., Ms. 

Sarah B., Ms. Mary, Ms. Tiffany 

Older one year old teachers: 

Ms. Michelle M., Ms. LaDonna, Ms.  

Karri, , Ms. Sue, Ms. Laura, Ms. Karen 

Two year old teachers: 

Ms. Kelly, Ms. Alyssa, Ms. Tara, Ms. 

Patty, Ms. Kinsey, Ms. Bailey, Ms. 

Leigh Ann 

Threes, Fours and Fives 


